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Mr J J Niemann to ask the Minister of Water Affairs and Forestry: 

Whether his department envisages any capital projects in the Northern Cape in the forthcoming 36 months; if not, why not; if so, what are the relevant details with regard to each such capital project?
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REPLY:

Please refer to the attached table showing details, such as the names, budgetary allocations and status of all on-going water services capital projects in the Northern Cape that have been started in previous financial years and all new projects that have been started in the current (2001/02) financial year, some of which will commence in the next financial year.  New projects for the forthcoming 36 months, to be added to the list, will be selected in consultation with District Municipalities as these municipalities are responsible for identifying and prioritising projects for implementation.  The process of project identification and prioritisation of new projects is scheduled to start in the next few months.

